
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Nolan, Shiver"; "djferguson@eprod.com"
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Line 1009 Remediation Plan
Date: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 8:35:00 AM

RE: Enterprise Field Services, LLC * 1009 Gathering Lateral * M-23-22s-30e * Eddy County, NM
       NMOCD Tracking number: 2RP-2937 * Date of release: 3/29/15
 
Greetings,
 
Your proposal for additional delineation at the above referenced release site is approved. Be advised
 that additional remedial action may be required based on the delineation results. OCD notes the
 following:
 
The form C-141 initial report indicates that 2 bbls of pipeline liquids were released. The current
 proposal indicates a release of 29 bbls of pipeline liquids. Please clarify the release volume.
 
The current proposal refers to an attached “figure 1”, which shows the approximate area of impact.
 Figure 1 was not included in the submittal. Please provide figure 1, and a table/tables showing any
 analytical data obtained to date.
 
Like approval by BLM is required on federal sites.  
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws  and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: Nolan, Shiver [mailto:SNolan@eprod.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 12:07 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Line 1009 Remediation Plan
 
Mr. Bratcher, attached is a proposed work plan to complete vertical delineation of the pipeline liquid
 spill that occurred on March 29, 2015 from our line 1009.  Currently, the excavation is open and
 Enterprise would like to proceed with the proposed  plans to mobilize equipment and personnel
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 once we receive confirmation from your office.  Please contact Mrs. Dina Ferguson with any
 questions, djferguson@eprod.com or 210-232-4880.
 
 

This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and
 purpose. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this
 message.
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